Yoocaa Baby Loungers Recall Nov. 2, 2023

Nov. 2: The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission has recalled Yoocaa Baby
Loungers after they concluded that they don’t meet safe sleep rules and can be
dangerous for babies. They can cause babies to suffocate, fall, or get trapped because
they’re made the wrong way without proper stands and with sides that are too short.

Products affected: All Yoocaa Baby Loungers sold on or after June 23, 2022, on
Amazon.com. Look for “SLEEPING SET” on the tag or check for a “LOT: YYYYMMDD”
marking with dates of 20220623 or later on the package.

What to do if you have the product(s): Stop using the lounger right away and email
Yoocaa at yoocaa-cs@hotmail.com, or visit their website for a full refund and how to get
rid of the product safely. Amazon and Yoocaa are also reaching out to people who
bought them to help out.


https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/Yoocaa-Baby-Loungers-Recalled-Due-to-Suffocation-Risk-and-Fall-and-Entrapment-Hazards-Fails-to-Meet-Safety-Requirements-for-Infant-Sleep-Products-Exclusively-on-Amazon-com-by-Yoocaa-Direct
https://yoocaa.com/pages/safety-recall

